IL

The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador of the
United States of America to Canada.

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
No. EE-186

OTTAWA, January 31, 1969.
EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 223 of April 18, 1968, proposing
an agreement between our two Governments to amend the arrangement relating
to pre-sunrise operations of certain standard (AM) radio broadcasting stations.
The amendment proposed in your Note is acceptable to the Government of
Canada and I have the honour to confirm that your Note and this reply, which is
authentic in French and in English, shall constitute an agreement between the
Government of Canada and the Government of the United States of America,
effective from the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
MITCHELL SHARP

His Excellency Harold F. Linder,
Ambassador of the United States of America,
Ottawa.



